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I whole-heartedly support LD 1138 — the bill that would expand clean, safe, and 
affordable transportation options in Maine.  
When I travel to other countries I am exceedingly jealous of the public transit.  Few 
people have to rely on cars because it works so well.  It's so easy that even I can 
negotiate getting wherever I want to go without having to rent a car.  
The elderly, which Maine has a lot of, would be able to remain independent in their 
homes for longer and not have to depend on asking for help.  
There are so many advantages that to Mainers are unknown because they have not 
experienced this freedom.


